
July 17, 2007

Highway 663 south of Boyle closed for railway repairs

Caslan... Highway 663 at the Caslan railway crossing will be closed July 18 and 19 for railway crossing
repairs and pavement patching.

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and obey all detour signs and flag persons as traffic will be
detoured through Caslan. Larger trucks are asked to use alternate routes.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

Dale Kutz
Maintenance Inspector
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
Cell: (780) 689-6613Office:(780) 675-2624

Norm Manning
Foreman
Carillion Canada Inc.
(780) 212-0178

To call toll-free within Alberta dial 310-0000.

Alberta Government Home | Ministries Listing | Infrastructure and Transportation Home Page | News
Releases | Top of Page

Send us your comments or questions

Copyright(c); 2007 Government of Alberta

Return to Government Home Page 

HTTP://WWW.GOV.AB.CA
HTTP://WWW.GOV.AB.CA/home/index.cfm?page=25
HTTP://www.inftra.gov.ab.ca/
HTTP://WWW.GOV.AB.CA/home/news.cfm
HTTP://WWW.GOV.AB.CA/home/news.cfm
HTTP://www.gov.ab.ca/home/feedback/
http://www.gov.ab.ca

